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Regarding this amended application, we maintain our submission of 25th November (relating to prior similar
application 2018/4369/P). We add however that the high wooden fence on the drawings is wrongly stated as
being a wall. Itis not a walll, it is a wooden fence.
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Second Comments (ref Inaccuracies in Documents submitted)

We pointed out inaccuracies in an earlier application relating to the same property (2018/4369/P) but they
have appeared again here.

1) In Design and Access Statement it states that the property is a ground and first floor duplex”, whereas itis a
first and second floor duplex

2)Alsc in the Statement, the proposed extension is described as "ground floor" and it is compared with an
approval for another ground floor extension. It is in fact a First Floor extension

3)In the Drawings, our property (2B Tanza Road, which is neighbouring) is non-existent. It is incorrectly
lumped together with the property at 28 Nassington road. | have E mailed an extract from the Land registry to
show the true picture.

4) The Drawings also describe a temporary trellis at first floor level, between 26C Nassington (the applicant)
and ourselves as being a "wall". It is no a wall.

These inaccuracies serve to misrepresent the affect on us and a site visit to our garden is requested
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